
 

 

A Consultative Workshop with a Student Delegation from the Faculty of Medicine, New 
Giza University (NGU) to raise students' awareness on the values and principles of human 
rights, particularly health and reproductive rights, and the rights of doctors and patients 

February 11, 2024 

The workshop concluded with a set of recommendations, including: 

- Students review the human rights curriculum taught in accordance with the decision of the 
Supreme Council of Universities, and submit the necessary proposals to change the way human 
rights messages are delivered, making the curriculum student-friendly and applicable, with a focus 
on the principles of equality and non-discrimination. 

- The students prepared a detailed action plan proposal, including a work plan with the Council, 
supported by the Co-funded European Union project at NCHR to raise student awareness of human 
rights, and build student cadres capable of training in the field of human rights. They also prepared 
a guide on patient and physician rights, as well as awareness brochures to raise awareness of rights 
in educational and treatment institutions. 

 

New Giza University (NGU) Students Showcase and Discuss Human Rights Education 
(HRE) Curriculum on Population and Reproductive Health Curriculum taught at 
universities in accordance with the decision of the Supreme Council of Universities 

May 17, 2024 

Within this series of meetings between NCHR and NGU Medicine Students, proposals were 
prepared by students regarding the review of reproductive health curricula and were presented. It 
was agreed during this meeting to discuss how to convert the curricula into short video clips to 
facilitate their advertising and awareness-raising. 

 


